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From: etas-server@uspto.gov

Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 8:16 PM

To: Tang, John; Anguiano, Lisa; IPDocketing

Subject: Assignment confirmation receipt ID:TM657538

Attachments: EASTM657538.html

ELECTRONIC TRADEMARK ASSIGNMENT SYSTEM (ETAS) CONFIRMATION RECEIPT 

The USPTO has received a Trademark Assignment submitted through  
the Electronic Trademark Assignment System (ETAS). This is the  
only acknowledgement of receipt that will be transmitted for this  
ETAS submission. The submission may not be recalled. 

After review by Assignment Recordation Branch personnel, a Notice  
of Recordation/Non-Recordation will be returned via e-mail. USPTO  
will send the notice to the e-mail address provided in the  
submission; e-mail failures will be delivered via US Postal  
Service to the Correspondence Address provided in the submission. 

If a communication from the Assignment Services Division has not  
been received within 60 days of your confirmation receipt contact  
the Assignment Services Division Customer Service Desk at  
571-272-3350 or send an e-mail to etas@uspto.gov. 

If you have a technical question, comment or concern about your  
ETAS submission call 571-272-3350 during business hours or e-mail  
to etas@uspto.gov. Please have your ETAS receipt ID which is  
'EASTM657538' available when calling or writing for assistance. 

A printable version of the Confirmation Receipt is attached to  
this e-mail. 

---- 
Electronic Assignment Server at https://etas.uspto.gov






